
DENR Mimaropa Region <mimaroparegion@denr.gov.ph>

Follow up renewal of license
1 message

Josefina Marangga <josiemarangga@yahoo.com.ph> Thu, Sep 9, 2021 at 12:28 PM
To: mimaroparegion@denr.gov.ph

Ma Lourdes G. Ferrer
CESO III Regional Executive Director
Mimaropa

Dear Maam;

I hope this letter finds you well. A friend of mine from Brooks Point is asking my help to follow up the Renewal of License for
Almaciga under representative Rolly Maludin of Samahan ng Palawan at Kene'y ng Brgy Mainit Brooks Point. Palawan. It has been
brought up to our attention that the natives/indigenous people in the said area are already starving and famished.

Looking forward to your kind help and favorable response.

Thank you.

Very truly yours

Josie Marangga
Cp 09209001408
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